
Shooting and electrocution 
of �ying-foxes were banned 
after they were found to be 
inhumane.  

The LNP plans to allow 
farmers to kill again.

Most shot �ying-foxes die 
slowly of their wounds. 
Their babies starve to 
death.

Please tell the LNP  
Queenslanders don’t  
support animal cruelty.

Find out more: 
www.dontshootbats.com

Two of Australia’s �ying fox 
species are nationally listed as 
threatened with extinction.

Don’t revert to the cruelty 
of the past



Dear Campbell Newman,

I abhor animal cruelty. 

Shooting and electrocution of our native 
�ying-foxes have been assessed by animal 
welfare experts and found to be inhumane. 

Please do not return Queensland to the 
barbaric practices of the past by allowing 
farmers to shoot or electrocute �ying-foxes. 

Farmers have more e�ective and humane 
choices for crop protection.

Your name

Your address

Campbell Newman
Leader, LNP 
PO Box 940,
Spring Hill, Qld 4004

Please 
a�x 
stamp

If you oppose animal cruelty, post this message to the LNP 
or email your own message to leader@lnp .org.au

Authorised by  Des Boyland, 95 William St, Brisbane, Qld. 
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